
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We hope you are excited and looking forward to our COLOUR RUN taking place on 

Thursday 5th October and Friday 6th October.  

In addition to the event, we plan to have some fundraising stalls so please bring 

along some change to be able to purchase snacks or raffle tickets. 

On Monday 2nd October 2023 children can come to school in their own clothes in 

exchange for a full, sealed, unused bottle e.g.: shampoo, ketchup, prosecco, squash, 

beer, shower gel etc. This will allow us to run a Bottle Tombola during the event. 

Please take your bottle to your class teacher.  

We thank you for your continued support, 

Mr Evans and Miss Meredith 

Personal Development Team 

 

 


